

Jason K. Ringstad General Director Labor Relations BNSF Railway Company P.O. Box 961030 Fort Worth, TX 76131 2600 Lou Menk Dr. OOB Garden Level Fort Worth, TX 76131 (817) 352-1064 (817) 352-7319 (FAX) Jason.Ringstad@bnsf.com

August 17, 2012

Mr. A. Holdcraft General Chairman, BLET 101 N. Beverly Crowley TX 76036 **VIA Email**

Dear Mr. Holdcraft:

To support operational changes at Belen, and per Article II of the 1971 National Agreement, BNSF needs to extending the switching limits on the Clovis and El Paso Subdivisions:

- 1. Clovis Subdivision, East from its current position, MP-888, to MP-879.11
- 2. El Paso Subdivision South from its current position, MP-934.4, to MP-939.6

Therefore, we would like to meet with you as soon as it is mutually convenient, in order to discuss this change.

Sincerely,